May/June 2015


I hope everyone is enjoying the not- too- hot- yet weather we are having here in the Old Pueblo.  Except for a few windy days and all the pretty flowers that make us sneeze, it has been quite lovely to be outside.  We had a fun day in Sonoita on Derby Day and I am hoping we will do that again, with a few more of you joining us!

We will not have a lunch or dinner in May, but will be having all three Tucson City Council candidates for dinner in June.  Even if you don’t live in Tucson, you are affected every day by their decisions(and road condidtions).  I know many of us are working diligently to collect signatures for these candidates also.

Mary and Sherry will be representing PCRWC at the May AzFRW meeting in Phoenix.  Everyone is getting geared up for the NFRW convention in Phoenix in September.  We will keep you posted on details of that.  Susan and I will be registering voters at the Erik Hite 5k run this weekend. Before you know it, it will be Memorial Day, a good time to reflect on the sacrifice so many have made for our freedoms. God bless all of you.
Tiana

